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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program 
to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 
billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview  

School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) is building a new multipurpose hall at Engadine High School. The hall will include 
a full basketball court, stage, amenities, and sports and performance storage. 

Progress summary 

Wet weather has impacted construction at Engadine High School in recent months. However, works are still 
progressing with the following completed recently: 

• The substation has been installed. 
• Block work for the lower and perimeter retaining walls is complete with concrete footings also poured. 

We expect to be able to confirm a completion date in the coming months and will continue to provide updated 
information about project as it progresses.  

Next steps 

In the coming months, the contractor will: 

• connect the substation to the new hall 
• prepare and pour the main concrete slab 
• start erecting the structural steel. 
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In order to connect the substation for the new hall, Ausgrid will need to cut power to Engadine High School. We 
expect this to occur during the spring school holidays (Monday, 26 September to Friday, 7 October). In addition, the 
contractor is planning to pour the main concrete slab in early September, which will affect the pedestrian and vehicle 
thoroughfare.  

We will provide more information to local residents as soon as it becomes available. 

How can I stay up to date? 

Follow this link to access the project webpage edu.nsw.link/EngadineHS or scan the QR code to the 
right.  Alternatively, you may contact SINSW via email at :schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or 
phone on 1300 482 651. 
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